

MEMBERS BULLETIN DECEMBER 2015



Designed & Published by Fiona Whitehouse, Administrator, Friends of St Cross Hospital, Porters Lodge Office, Winchester, SO23 9SD



Management of the Friends of St Cross Hospital

Wish All Our Members A Merry Christmas and A Happy New Year

NEW YEAR RECEPTION



Wednesday, 6th January 2016

Venue: The Brethren's Hall, 6.30 pm - 8.30 pm This is our, now customary opportunity to get together early in the New Friends' Year, to chat with other members of the Friends and to hear about our planned events programme for 2016. The printed Events Calendars will be available at this function to take away for reference through the year. Entrance is free, to include your first glass of wine.

THE INAUGURAL FRIENDS CEILIDH

Friday, 22nd January 2016

Venue: St Faith's Parish Hall, 7.00 pm - 10.30 pm

Exclusively for Friends, the evening will have dancing to one of the best ceilidh bands in England, Threepenny Bit, complete with a dance steps caller. A supper of haggis, neeps & tatties (veggie haggis available) plus a pudding of cranachan will be provided. Come as you are: kilts, jeans, ginger wigs, whatever you fancy, but definitely dancing shoes. Beginners welcome, however no under 16's. Cost is £25 per head.



FRIENDS' WINTER LUNCH



Thursday, 10th March 2016

Venue: The Hundred Men's Hall, 12.30 pm - 2.30 pm

Our final Winter Lunch, before the Hundred Men's Hall reopens for the Summer Season. Doreen Jenkins and her team will provide another delicious meal of soup and ploughman's. Cost £12.50 per person, to include a glass of wine. Places are limited to 30.

Short of a Christmas Present?

Not sure what to give someone for Christmas, then why not buy them a year's membership to the Friends of St Cross Hospital.

Volunteers Wanted

We are looking for volunteers to either assist us with our marketing or else help us at events and outings. If you are willing to help then please email us at friends@stcrosshospital.co.uk

Please note that we are currently revamping our website which will have all the 2016 Events. Meanwhile, to make any bookings for future events, you can either book and pay at the Porter's Lodge or else email Fiona Whitehouse on the Friends email address: friends@stcrosshospital.co.uk